6CT ! 3 1984
Dezket No. 50-373
Docket No. 50-374

Commonwealth Edison Company

ATTN. Mr. Cordell Reed
¥ice President

Post Office Box 767

Chicago, IL 60690

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated August i4, 1984, informing us of the steps
you have taken to correct the items of noncompliance which we brought to
vour attentior in Inspection Report No. 50-374/84-23(DPRP) forwarded by
our letter dated July i3, 1984,

In accordance with a conversation between Mr. C. Sargent of your staff and
Mr. M. Jordan of my staff, we understand that the policy on how to control
surveillances has been incorporated into a procedure on operating practice
and is also being incorporated intn a new procedure on control of Technical
Specifications related work activities.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Oy

e E Novelius, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

cc w/ltr dtd 8/14/84:

D. .. Farrar, Director
of Nuclear Licensing

G. <. Diederich, Station
Superintendent

DMB/Document Control Desk (RIDS)

Resident Inspector, RIII

PhylTis Dunton, Attorney
General ‘s Office, Environmentai
Contro! Division
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